
 

P596X@178 

March Parent Engagement 
 

 
 
March 3, 2023 
 
Dear P596X Families,  
 
Throughout the months of March and April, your child is reading, The Proudest Blue, by 
Ibtihaj Muhammed. This powerful story is all about the values of loving the qualities that 
make you who you are and respecting the experiences that are different from one’s own. 
As a culminating activity, students and staff members will be working together to host a 
Multicultural Fair. We will be exploring different countries around the world, and engaging 
in interactive activities that tie us all together.   
 
We invite you to join your child’s class on March 30th ( time and place will be announced by 
your child’s teacher), as we honor our on-going commitment to a No Place for Hate, our 
practice toward Unity, our active community-based contributions, and strive toward 
meaningful and engaging bias-based prevention! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

(Please complete bottom portion and return to your child’s teacher) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

⬜ Yes, I will attend the Parent Engagement activity on Thursday, March 30, 2023. 
 
⬜ No, I cannot attend the Parent Engagement activity on Thursday, March 30, 2023. 
 
 
Student Name: _____________________________    Class: ___________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________    Number Attending: _________ 

Please Note: Vaccination is NO LONGER required for visitors entering school buildings. 


